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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennlive: State regulators link Pennsylvania earthquakes to fracking 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/02/lawrence_county_earthquakes_li.html#incart_river_home 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Pa. to release findings on fracking, quakes 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2017/02/16/pa-release-findings-fracking-
quakes/98018024/ 
 
WITF: DEP: Pittsburgh's water authority altered water treatment chemicals without approval 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/02/dep-pittsburghs-water-authority-altered-water-treatment-
chemicals-without-approval.php 
 
abc27: Pennsylvania to release findings on fracking, quakes 
http://abc27.com/2017/02/16/pennsylvania-to-release-findings-on-fracking-quakes/ 
 
Record Argus News: Pennsylvania to release findings on fracking, quakes 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-02-
17/News/Pennsylvania_to_release_findings_on_fracking_quake.html 
 
DEP links Lawrence County earthquakes with fracking process 
http://www.ellwoodcityledger.com/news/local_news/dep-links-lawrence-county-earthquakes-with-
fracking-process/article_d5521ed8-f490-11e6-8f05-131c6a840247.html 
 
Mentions 
 
PA Environment Digest: DEP Citizens Advisory Council Holds Online Only Meeting February 21 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/02/dep-citizens-advisory-council-holds.html  
 
Air 
 
Pennlive: Unnecessary regulations will harm Pennsylvania jobs, and do nothing to improve air quality 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/02/natural_gas_2.html#incart_river_home 
 
Valley News Dispatch: West Deer funeral home gets OK to add crematorium 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/11939793-74/funeral-yanicko-building 
 
PA Environment Digest: Penn State: New Method To Predict Ozone Pollution Levels Provides 48-Hour 
Heads-Up 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/02/penn-state-new-method-to-predict-ozone.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Review: Carbon tax canard: Reagan wouldn't buy it 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/11927095-74/reagan-tax-carbon 
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Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: People flock to see snow geese spectacle at Middle Creek Wildlife Management Area  
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/people-flock-to-see-snow-geese-spectacle-at-middle-creek-
wildlife-management-area 
 
The Derrick: Conservation district to offer sponsorships to soil workshop 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/conservation-district-to-offer-sponsorships-to-soil-
workshop/article_9f80b361-e0c9-581a-a636-02185a8ef067.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Deer, student parking once again stir ire in Mt. Lebanon 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2017/02/17/Deer-student-parking-once-again-stir-ire-in-Mt-
Lebanon/stories/201702170034 
 
Post-Gazette: Collier asked to help maintain Panhandle Trail 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2017/02/17/Collier-asked-to-help-maintain-Panhandle-
Trail/stories/201702170022 
 
Tribune-Review: Maple syrup farmers relish weather trends for ideal sap collection 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11940129-74/syrup-maple-sap 
 
Emergency Response 
 
Morning Call: Upper Macungie police and emergency crews respond to fire at TEK Park 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/police/mc-upper-macungie-tekpark-fire-20170216-story.html 
 
Energy 
 
York Daily Record; Clean Energy Will NOT be Stopped! 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/world/blogs/global-hot-topic/2017/02/16/clean-energy-will-not-be-
stopped/98005872/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Bruce Mansfield Power Plant goes offline amid problems with coal ash treatment 
facility 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/business/bruce-mansfield-power-plant-goes-offline-amid-
problems-with-coal/article_79482d3a-f468-11e6-82e0-2bc7e06417cd.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Energy grid operator PJM to invest $1.5B in upgrading aging infrastructure 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/15/energy-grid-operator-to-invest-1-5-
billion.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Fuel cell manufacturer names new chairman 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/15/fuel-cell-manufacturer-names-new-
chairman.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Express Times: See where illegal dumping case against Michael Stine stands 
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http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/index.ssf/2017/02/recycler_michael_stine_faces_t.html#in
cart_river_home 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Allegheny County ready to seek developers for Carrie Furnace site 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/17/allegheny-county-readyto-seek-
developers.html  
 
Mining 
 
Pennlive: New coal mine planned in Somerset, officials say Trump clearing the way 
http://www.pennlive.com/nation-
world/2017/02/new_coal_mine_planned_in_somer.html#incart_river_home 
 
CBS21: President overturns 'job-killing rule' aimed at regulating coal mining debris in waterways 
http://local21news.com/news/100-days-100-voices/100-days-100-voices-week-4/the-latest-trump-
overturns-bill-on-coal-mining-debris 
 
WTAJ: New coal mine coming to Somerset County 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/coal-mines-coming-to-somerset-county/658979629 
 
Daily American: Coal company CEO: Trump's wall, pipeline projects could benefit the industry 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/coal-company-ceo-trump-s-wall-pipeline-
projects-could-benefit/article_e550b5e0-f49c-11e6-a52f-df86900e47be.html  
 
Tribune Democrat: New coal mine will open in Somerset County, generate 70 jobs 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/new-coal-mine-will-open-in-somerset-county-generate-
jobs/article_ddcbb86e-f484-11e6-b575-7f8241c28748.html  
 
Tribune Democrat: Coal leaders hoping for industry resurgence 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/coal-leaders-hopeful-for-industry-resurgence/article_a019e98a-f4c2-
11e6-8d8b-af8399c68106.html  
 
Mon Valley Independent: Forward Township mine drainage talks ongoing 
http://monvalleyindependent.com/2017/02/forward-township-mine-drainage-talks-ongoing/  
 
WJAC: New coal mine will bring 70 jobs to Somerset County 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/seventy-new-jobs-coming-to-somerset-county 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pennlive: Condemnation efforts start to obtain rights of way for Atlantic Sunrise pipeline 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/02/condemnation_efforts_start_to.html#incart_river_index 
 
WITF/StateImpact: GOP lawmaker reintroduces controversial royalties bill 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/16/gop-lawmaker-reintroduces-controversial-
royalties-bill/?_ga=1.22472498.882895250.1471610849 
 
The Courier Express: St. Marys zoning board upholds city's ordinance zoning oil & gas development 
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http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/st-marys-zoning-board-upholds-city-s-ordinance-zoning-
oil/article_f3a3089c-0a2d-5113-9d63-499d7c1b5768.html 
 
Times News: Environmentalists oppose permits for Pennsylvania pipeline 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/feb/15/environmentalists-oppose-permits-pennsylvania-pipeline 
 
State Impact: Environmental board hears appeal of Mariner East 2 permits 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/16/environmental-board-hears-appeal-of-mariner-
east-2-permits/ 
 
PA Environment Digest: EHB Denies Supercedeas In Enviro Groups Appeal Of Mariner East 2 Pipeline 
Permits, Hearing March 1 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/02/ehb-denies-supercedeas-in-enviro-groups.html  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: DEP links Lawrence County earthquakes to fracking 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/02/16/DEP-
Pennsylvania-Lawrence-County-earthquakes-appear-linked-to-fracking-Hilcorp-
Energy/stories/201702160176 
 
Beaver County Times: DEP links Lawrence County earthquakes with fracking process 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/energy/dep-links-lawrence-county-earthquakes-with-fracking-
process/article_3c072b6e-f487-11e6-a241-87f7fba0e84a.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP: fracking linked to Lawrence County earthquakes 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/17/dep-fracking-linked-to-lawrence-county-
earthquakes.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Number of shale drilling permits issued for Beaver County declined drastically last 
year 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/business/number-of-shale-drilling-permits-issued-for-beaver-
county-declined/article_2707e9de-f486-11e6-9f53-f3b04a134ec9.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Penn Township gives preliminary OK for three well pads 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11952089-74/township-approval-pads  
 
WJAC: Pennsylvania to release findings on fracking, quakes 
http://wjactv.com/news/nation-world/pennsylvania-to-release-findings-on-fracking-quakes-02-17-2017 
 
WPXI: DEP: Earthquakes in Lawrence County were result of fracking 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/dep-earthquakes-in-lawrence-county-were-result-of-fracking/495016996 
 
KDKA: Pennsylvania Officials Link Earthquakes In Lawrence Co. To Fracking 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/02/17/pennsylvania-officials-linking-earthquakes-in-lawrence-co-
to-fracking/  
 
KDKA: State Approves Pipeline Across Commonwealth Despite Protests From Environmentalists 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/02/15/wolf-denies-applying-political-pressure-in-dep-pipeline-
decision/ 
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PA Environment Digest: 3 Senate Leaders Question Authority For DEP’s Proposed Methane Emission 
Limits On Oil & Gas Operations 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/02/3-senate-leaders-question-authority-for.html 
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County to answer Conestoga Landfill suit 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-to-answer-conestoga-landfill-suit 
 
Reading Eagle: Tilden Township has right idea with cleanup initiative 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-tilden-twp-has-right-idea-with-cleanup-initiative 
 
Morning Call: Fed up, Emmaus limits television disposals at e-cycling center 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/eastpenn/mc-emmaus-electronics-recycling-change-20170212-
story.html 
 
Morning Call: Hearing on Slate Belt sludge treatment plant postponed 
http://www.mcall.com/business/energy/mc-slate-belt-sludge-plant-update-0215-20170215-story.html 
 
Water 
 
Record Argus News: DEP: Pgh. authority altered water treatment chemicals without approval 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-02-
17/News/DEP_Pgh_authority_altered_water_treatment_chemical.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: LETTER: MAWA should implement water fluoridation 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/opinion/letters_to_the_editor/letter-mawa-should-implement-
water-fluoridation/article_abbe34ce-f208-11e6-9693-df32e21ae843.html 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Laceyville concerned about plant 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/laceyville-concerned-about-plant-1.2154925 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Lower limit for PFOA approved, advances to NJ DEP 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/lower-limit-for-pfoa-approved-
advances-to-nj-dep/article_98133684-654a-5a74-bd66-e11823fd24de.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh controller: PWSA audit finds problems 'at every turn' 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/02/16/Pittsburgh-controller-PWSA-audit-finds-problems-
at-every-turn/stories/201702160163 
 
Post-Gazette: Rostraver residents advised to boil water; Belle Vernon schools closed today 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/westmoreland/2017/02/16/Rostraver-using-boil-water-advisory-
Belle-Vernon-schools-closed-Friday/stories/201702160219 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Boil water order issued for portions of Rostraver 
http://monvalleyindependent.com/2017/02/boil-water-order-issued-portions-rostraver/ 
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Post-Gazette: PWSA locates major water leak, begins repairs 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/02/15/PWSA-Crews-looking-for-large-water-leak-amid-
drop-in-reservoir-levels/stories/201702150190 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh auditors found problems 'everywhere we turned' at PWSA 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/11955249-74/lamb-pwsa-authority 
 
Tribune-Review: Some Rostraver residents advised to boil water, schools closed Friday 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11957683-74/authority-boil-alert  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Harmar readies for road, sewer line work 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/11939782-74/township-pitsch-grant  
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA pinpoints origin of major water main break 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/11955605-74/pwsa-authority-reservoir 
 
Daily American: Bill may change DEP sewer rules 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/bill-may-change-dep-sewer-
rules/article_86d6f1ff-c9f9-5ef2-9d08-67feea60a0f3.html 
 
Daily American: Residents threaten lawsuit over sewer project 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/residents-threaten-lawsuit-over-sewer-
project/article_ed30fc22-a891-5eae-ba56-9f3bdc2efd3a.html 
 
Tribune Democrat: Group eyes possible federal lawsuit regarding sewer projects 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/group-eyes-possible-federal-lawsuit-regarding-sewer-
projects/article_446dbf7a-f4c3-11e6-a3d4-a3ccbb8d4e95.html  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Audit by City Controller Michael Lamb finds mismanagement at Pittsburgh Water 
and Sewer Authority 
http://www.pghcitypaper.com/Blogh/archives/2017/02/16/audit-by-city-controller-michael-lamb-finds-
mismanagement-at-pittsburgh-water-and-sewer-authority 
 
WTAE: Water main break leads to boil water advisory in Rostraver 
http://www.wtae.com/article/water-main-break-leads-to-boil-water-advisory-in-rostraver/8946782 
 
WTAE: Pa. auditor general to place Pittsburgh Water & Sewer Authority under deep review; City 
Controller criticizes PWSA, releases audit 
http://www.wtae.com/article/announcement-on-pwsa-review-by-state-and-local-agencies-at-11am-
reports-available/8941991 
 
WPXI: Repairs underway as water boil advisory remains in effect for Rostraver Township  
http://www.wpxi.com/news/precautionary-water-boil-advisory-issued-for-rostraver-
township/494953438  
 
WPXI: PWSA finds leak losing 10K gallons per minute 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/pwsa-finds-leak-losing-10k-gallons-per-minute-/494499534 
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WPXI: Controller: PWSA audit reveals ‘perfect storm of mistakes and incompetence' 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/controller-pwsa-audit-reveals-perfect-storm-of-mistakes-and-
incompetence/494785865 
 
KDKA: Rostraver Twp. Under Boil Water Notice, Belle Vernon Schools Cancel Friday Classes 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/02/16/rostraver-twp-under-boil-water-notice-belle-vernon-
schools-cancel-friday-classes/  
 
Next Pittsburgh: What can Pittsburgh residents do about lead in their water? 
http://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/can-pittsburgh-residents-lead-water/ 
 
Post-Gazette Editorial: More water woes: A big leak, DEP finding and bad audit for PWSA 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/02/17/More-water-woes-A-big-leak-DEP-
finding-and-bad-audit-for-PWSA/stories/201702280049 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Virus carried by pet rats found in Pennsylvania 
http://triblive.com/news/healthnow/11955704-74/virus-health-seoul  
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